19 September 2000

To

Mrs. Patricia Baker,

Director,

APPS applications,

West Virginia

Dear Mrs. Baker,

I am Edward Jackson and I represent the “Care for you” charitable trust. We have been in the service of taking care of orphans and old people for ten years.

We have been receiving monetary benefits from APPS applications for the past few years. Earlier Mr. Stone was in charge of the release of such funds. Since the role has been taken over by you, I have written to you to sanction the designated amount to us. For your benefit, I have enclosed a brochure that has a few programs that we have undertaken in the past for our inmates. Your kind gesture might save a lot of lives.

Thanks and regards,

Edward Jackson,
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